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COMMUNITY COUNSELING CENTER HONORS TERESE CYBULSKI’S 60 YEAR CAREER 

 

Geneva, OH, July 24, 2023 – Community Counseling Center is proudly naming their Geneva 

satellite office in honor of Terese Cybulski, a current, long-tenured employee who has been 

serving the behavioral health needs of Ashtabula County residents for over 60 years.  There 

will be a dedication ceremony on Wednesday, August 9, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. at the office located 

at 500 W. Main Street, Geneva, Ohio, 44041. 

 

Her dedicated career began after earning her Master of Science in Social Administration 

degree from Case Western Reserve University in 1963.  As a Licensed Independent Social 

Worker in the state of Ohio, Terese has given back to the community in Ashtabula County 

through her work with several local organizations, spending the majority of her career with 

Community Counseling Center.  The Geneva office will be adorned with a commemorative 

plaque that is inscribed with a quote from Terese: “I have always felt I was in the right place 

and doing what I was placed on earth to do in this lifetime.”   

 

Paul Bolino, Community Counseling Center President & CEO noted, “It is with sincere gratitude 

that we celebrate Terry’s career and achievements with this honor, and appreciate that she still 

continues to provide services and give back to the community to this very day.” 

 

Community Counseling Center is a non-profit behavioral health provider focused on engaging 

the community in recovery.  The organization provides mental health and substance use 

disorder treatment across the lifespan in Ashtabula County Ohio and beyond. 

### 

mailto:Paul.Bolino@cccohio.com

